
President – Deb opened meeting at 7:05PM on 10/03/17 

 

Thanks to all for coming – this is our biggest turn out yet 

Planning a Trip for 2018 to Bush Gardens 

Prices so far will be $86 per student and $62 per parents 

There will be 20 to 25 per bus 

Dates are still pending – but we are looking at the following dates: 

April 20th, 21st, the last week of April and May 5th 

 

Kevin (Treasurer) – we will come up with payment plans for this trip – you will need to be current with 

marching fees and then you can start paying for the trip.  If we have more go it could cost less or more 

money, would need a final count of who will be going to determine this.  If you have paid all of the 

marching fees and you have money left in your fairshare account, this can go toward the trip.  Mr. C will 

check to see if concert band or Jazz band will be going.  This will be a Mr. C decision on this. 

 

Kristin (Fundraiser) – Packets for fruit will go out this Friday 10/6/17 – this is a 50/50 fundraiser for 

marching band kids – concert band will be general fund only – NASCAR tickets for the Martinsville race 

will be pushed back to the spring – Domino Pizza cards will be in the spring.  We are looking at some 

other fundraiser to do next year and they include:  Krispy Cream cards for the first of the year, Texas 

Roadhouse peanuts possibly – Yankee Candle possibly in the spring close to mother’s day would be a 

great idea – Spaghetti Supper possibly doing this in January or February. Looking for somewhere we 

could have this (parent suggested Eli Whitney would be a free venue) we could sell discount tickets in 

advance and full price at the door. 

 

Deb (President) -  money for the 50th anniversary T-shirts needs to be in today 10/03/17 – we have extra 

show shirts and show shorts for sale – we also have seat cushions and cups for sale – Fairshare 

statements will be going out soon, if you have any questions or concerns about your child’s account 



please see Kevin Moss – Fall Concert is 10/25/17 and the Christmas concert is 12/11/17 will check with 

Mr. C on what the kids are to wear for these concerts. 

 

Tracy (Asst. Treasurer) – please come out and support the Service Project at Texas Roadhouse on 

10/26/17 for the Interact Club  

 

Deb (President) – Closed meeting at 7:45pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


